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Feast Day Celebrations 
On the 7th June we celebrated the Feast day of 
the Sacred Heart of Jesus. The whole school 
attended Mass at the parish church and then 
celebrated in style with an ice cream in the 
afternoon! Father Joe and Diane came and 
joined us too!  
Our sincere thanks for the ice-creams that were 
donated free of charge to the school, they were 
delicious! 

Heart of the School 
 

Our Heart of the School celebrations will be on the following weeks with classes 
leading Our Influencer presentations. 

 
Friday June 28th – Year 2 
Friday July 19th – Year 1 

Everyone is welcome to join us at 2:45 in the school hall 
Please note the change of dates!  

 
Friday July 26th – Leavers Mass in school at 9:30 

 
. OPAL Update! 

You may have noticed our shed that has been erected in the playground. 
This shed was purchased with money that our parents and friends raised. 

Thank you to everyone who attended, helped at and organised the 
Christmas Fair and Disco to make this happen!  

 
Could you help us collect more resources for OPAL? Cardboard tubes, tyres, 
cable reels, bike helmets, plastic crates, old hair dryers with the cables cut 

off are all needed to enhance our provision.  
See Miss Murray or Miss Armstrong if you can help!  

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

Summer Fayre 
Our Summer Fayre will be held on Monday 

July 22nd at 3:30 – 5 pm. 
There will be hook a duck, splat the rat, lollipop 

games, bottle tombola, penalty shootout, 
lollipop games, guess where the treasure is 
buried, a raffle plus many more activities.  

 
We will need at least 11 parent helpers to 

ensure we can hold the event. Can you 
come and help at 2:00pm on the 22nd July to 

help us raise further funds to develop 
playtime for your child? 

Please let the office know if you can, we will 
not be able to run it without extra helpers.  

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

Lost Property 
We have an enormous amount of lost property at school with no names on. 
We will place all the lost property outside on Friday 21st of June and Friday 
28th June after school for collection. If uniform is not collected it will be 
washed and sold at our summer fayre. 
 
Please ensure you child has their name in every item of clothing, we do 
return what we can to owners.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

Below are our provisional dates of important events for this academic year. 

Sometimes, for unforeseen circumstances and situations beyond our control these 

dates may change. We will try not to change dates if we can at all help it and we 

will let you know of any changes via the half termly newsletter. Keep an eye on 

the newsletter as other events maybe added- these will be in red. 
 

Forest School Sessions 
 

20th  June Year 5 
27th June  - Year 6 

4th  July Year 3 
11th  July Year 6 
18th July Year 3 
25th July Year 6 

 

Gym and Trim Trail 
You may have noticed that the gym and trim 
trail was taped off for sometime last week. 
We have had some concerns regarding 
improper use and have taken a couple of 
days to re-educate the pupils on the safe use 
of the equipment. 
We have placed a safety information board 
near the trim trail and would like to remind 
parents to ensure that their child is 
supervised if they play on it after school. We 
understand that after school is a great time 
to chat to other parents but would like to 
politely request that the site is clear by 
3:35pm 
  
Our Equipment has a weekly check and the 
gym equipment is checked before each staff 
supervised use. 
 

 

 



June 

Weeks beginning 17th June 
and 24thth June 

Assessment weeks in 
school for all age 
groups.  

 

Monday June 24th  Year 1 Educational 
visit to White Post 
Farm  

Information has been 
sent to parents by Mrs 
Lucas.  

July 

Week beginning 1st July SEND Reviews Mr Cordes will be inviting families 

Monday 1st July  EYFS Sports Day 9:30  
Class 1 and 2  Sports 
Day 1:30  

Parents are welcome to attend – 
please bring a chair! 

Thursday 4th July  Years 3 and 4 Sports 
day 9:30  
Years 5 and 6 sports 
day 1:20  

Parents are welcome to attend – 
please bring a chair! 

Friday 5th July  Year 2 Educational 
Visit  

Attenborough 

8th and 9TH July – Monday 
Tuesday  

Year 6 to visit feeder 
schools 
 

 

Monday 8th July  Transition afternoon  The pupils will spend an afternoon 
in their new classes with their new 
teacher.  

Wednesday 10th July  Year 4 Education visit  Sea Life Centre Birmingham – 
information to follow.  

Friday 12th July  Bring a Bottle for the 
Summer Fayre 

 

Monday 15th July  Year 4 to visit CTK 
 
Year 5 and 6 
Production  2pm  

Information will follow from CTK 
soon 
 
Tickets will be on sale from the 
school office on the 1st July  

Tuesday 16th July  Year 5 to visit CTK 
Year 5 and 6 
production 4pm  

 

Wednesday 17th July  Year 1 and 2 Musical 
performance with 
special guests 

10 am in the school hall – all are 
welcome.  

Monday 22nd July  Summer Fayre  3:30- 5pm at school 

Friday 26th July Break up for Summer 
Leavers’ Mass 9:30 

In school 

 
 
  


